
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 11:10 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Agenda item 

 

Hi Betty, 

 

Would it be too late to add an item to the LACH agenda? It's regarding our extra funds, I'd like to 

propose we give a portion to the London Public Library's Historic Sites Committee to be used for 

plaques. 

 

If the Historic Sites Committee were to receive any general funds, they would be used in this 

priority: 

 

1. Plaque for Nature London (Springbank Park)(no funding) 

2. Plaque commemorating the London oil industry (All Saints Church)(no funding) 

3. Plaque for Dr Edwin Seaborn & Western's Military Hospital (Western)(partial funding from 

UWO) 

 

In development are also plaques for the first London Public Library branch (fully funded by 

LPL), the Roundhouse (early stages of development), and potentially the Glass Bros Pottery 

Factory/Pottersburg (extremely early stages of development). 

 

For those interested, the last funds that the HSC received from LACH were used for the plaques 

and unveiling receptions for St Peter's Seminary (half), the Hydro Shop (half), Southwest 

Traction Line, and Farmer’s Advocate. 

 

Thanks, 

Sarah Gibson 

 


